I am <insert your name here>  and I live at <insert your address here>.  I am writing to express my concern for the state of many of the concrete paths that connect our historic streets in Druid Hills.  We have 17 of these paths (or twittens) in our neighborhood and many have fallen into states of disrepair.  Liabilities abound as joggers and walkers use these paths frequently despite the layers of sediment (in some cases almost 6 inches), buckling concrete and non-compliant steps.  

I urge you to direct the appropriate county resources to fix the worst of these areas immediately.  Our Civic Association has submitted an inventory of the Twittens via Jeff Rader’s office and our hope is to have these DeKalb County liabilities corrected as quickly as possible.

Thank you in advance for your immediate attention

<your name>
